




The Choir bid a fond farewell to Doris Ho, who 
has left to join her husband in the United States 
of America. The subdued affair was held at Kin 
Siong's house where there was a potluck party and some fellowship. SPEED 
was on everyone's agenda and so the conversation only continued during the 
commercial breaks. 

Doris will be back with us in about 1 year's time. Meanwhile, may the LORD 
bless her and her husband and keep them safe while they are away from us. 

To our graduates of 
the 44th 
Graduating Class 
of Singapore Bible 
College, Bachelor 
of Theology ­
Martin Vee and 
Anthony Loh, we 
would like to add 
our Congratulations 
and remember, "He 
who began a good 
work in you will 
carry it on to 
completion." Phil 
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